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13/10/2020  08:06:272020/4265/P OBJ Paul Braithwaite Camden's policy has been to refuse drop-kerb cross-overs should be maintained.  This would increase 

possible obstruction to pedestrians, particularly for those with buggies, motorbility and for vision-impaired.  

It would set a new contemporary precedent and should be resisted.  It would demean the appearance of the 

terrace.
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